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The Agency for Healthcare Administration (AHCA) instituted an adjustment to the durable 
medical equipment (DME) and medical supply services provider fee schedule for fiscal year 
2023-2024. AHCA increased DME rates as directed in the 2023-20234 General Appropriations 
Act. The new rates are effective Oct. 1, 2023. 

To receive the higher rates for fee-for-services claims or encounters with date of services on or 
after Oct. 1, 2023, and submitted prior to Dec. 8, 2023, providers need to submit an adjustment. 
If the billed amount is less than the new max fee, the billed amount(s) must be updated. 
Florida Medicaid pays the lesser of the amount billed or the allowed amount (max fee).  

The final durable medical equipment and medical supply services fee schedule can be accessed 
on the Provider Reimbursement Schedule and Billing Codes page of AHCA’s website. 

Humana will update fee schedules by Jan. 5, 2024. Once complete, claims with dates of service 
on or after Oct. 1, 2023, will be automatically reprocessed by Humana. 
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Notice date: January 5, 2024 
To: Humana Healthy Horizons® in Florida provider network 
From: Humana Healthy Horizons in Florida 
Subject: Updated durable medical equipment and medical supply services  

fee schedule 
  

https://ahca.myflorida.com/medicaid/rules/rule-59g-4.002-provider-reimbursement-schedules-and-billing-codes

